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Pearl River Valley Electric vitually unaffected by TS Gordon 

Pearl River Valley Electric suffered only a handful of outages as Tropical Storm Gordon moved through 
small portions of its 12-county service area during the early morning hours of September 5. PRVEPA 
servicemen in the Wiggins district worked during the night to restore service as those scattered 
outages arose. 

“We were extremely fortunate with the path Gordon ultimately took as it moved inland,” said Randy 
Wallace, general manager. “Not much of our service area was affected and, thankfully, there was no 
damage to respond to. We’ll stand by this morning to respond to any requests for assistance from 
neighboring electric power associations.” 

As always, any members experiencing an outage may report it on PRVEPA’s app or website, or by 
calling 855-2PRVEPA (855-277-8372). 

This will be the final release regarding Gordon. 
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